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The Q News Staff welcomes your ideas, thoughts and suggestions – email us at qnewsstaff @gmail.com 
 

After just one edition, we 
enjoy international 
circulation - with 
Quintonians in quarantine 
around the globe enjoying 
The Q News! May everyone 
be safe and travel wisely. 
 
We received a number of 
emails following our highly 
successful “Collector’s First 
Edition!”  It’s good to know 
there’s so much community 
interest out there….keep the 
cards and letters coming.  
 
Stoner Technologies has 
been hired to install our new 
security video system.  They 
come highly recommended 
by Cheech and Chong. 
 
Few things beat a good 
book, and The Q is lucky to 
have a well-stocked and 
organized library down at the 
Club House, curated by Laura 
Dickinson.  It remains open 
during the pandemic.  Please 
stop by and browse our 
wonderful collection of 
books and magazines.  
 
The Q News staff owes an 
apology to everyone in B2.  
When we reported on B3’s 
hole in the ground, we 
overlooked yours!  The 
Quintet can claim two holes-
in-the-ground, and they’ve 
both been here since last 
summer.  Leaking irrigation 
control valves are the culprit, 
and with the arrival of dry, 
warm weather should be 
fixed within the month. 
 

A group of Quintonians 
gathered down in the gazebo 
area July 4th for a 
remembrance of George 
Floyd.  Eight minutes of 
silence were observed, 
followed by a sharing of 
thoughts, feelings and live 
music. 
 
Still wondering what to do 
with that stimulus check 
from the Fed? Elva Kopacz is 
coordinating a Quintet group 
contribution to the Oregon 
Food Bank in a friendly 
competition with other local 
HOA’s.  Most of us here at 
the Q are very fortunate – 
this is an easy way to make a 
real difference!  $1 buys 
three meals.  No food please 
– drop off a check (made out 
to Oregon Food Bank) or 
cash in a sealed envelope 
with Maria until July 31st. No 
amount is too small. If you’ve 
been contemplating a 
generous donation to the 
hard-working and underpaid 
Q News staff, please re-
direct those funds to this 
worthy cause.  Thanks, Elva! 
 
Speaking of volunteers, the 
Q needs you!  A property as 
large and complex as ours 
requires lots of planning, 
design and work - without 
volunteers doing much of it, 
we’d have to hire 
professionals – which means 
an increase in our costs and, 
thus, HOA fees.  Accounting, 
engineering, landscaping, 
event planning, gardening, 
security, emergency planning 

and architecture are all areas 
where volunteers play a vital 
role.  If you have the time, 
talent and inclination, please 
consider being one of those 
making a difference in our 
community.  Contact any 
Board member for more info. 
 

 
 
The Landscraping Volunteers 
have been quite busy lately, 
working to better expose 
ferns, boulders and water 
features on our property.  
Here are two “before and 
after” photos taken behind 
the gazebo. 

 
 

 
 
Thanks, Landscrapers! 
 
And thanks to ALL the Q 
volunteers who give of their 
time and talent to make our 
community better. 


